
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Mobile Crisis Response Team (MCRT) Expansion Project in 

Fiscal Year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Contra Costa County Health Services 

Department – Behavioral Health Division located at 1340 Arnold Drive, Suite 200, Martinez, 

California 94553. 

 

The funding would be used to add two teams to the existing Mobile Crisis Response Teams – an 

entity that responds to urgent behavioral health crises throughout the County. It would also add 

Alcohol and Other Drugs Counselors to more effectively address crises related to substance use 

and co-occurring conditions. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

      Mark DeSaulnier 

Member of Congress 

 

 


